
 

Peoples, 

It is highway robbery to bring in changes to the tax laws wrt overseas workers (23AG of ITAA 1936) 
in such an abrupt way, there has been no warning. 

It is extortion. 

Having accumlated holdays over 18 months I was expecting a nice break at the end of my contract to 
spend some time with the family; a long DESERVE rest after close to a 2 year posting. 

Since, this will be paid in the next financial year it will now be sujected to Australian tax. 

  

There is however a solution - simply move overseas, and spend my money there. 

  

PLEASE do what you can to delay the introduction of these proposed changes so that sufficient warning 
is given, changes should only affect new contracts. 

  

Thank and regards 

Brad 


